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BB - WOO

Van:
Verzonden: donderdag 25 april 2024 19:09
Aan: BB - WOO
Onderwerp: Woo request regarding Charles Russel

Dear Madam/ Sir,  
 
 
Under the WOO I request access to all documents related to the below meeting, in which an expert of the Leiden 
University participated. ISS International Surrogacy ISS surrogacy work continues with the initial drafting of 
principles in Geneva! Last week, experts  (Leiden University),  (Children's Rights 
specialist),  (Griffith University),  (Samford University),  (Aberdeen 
University),  (private lawyer) and the ISS team moved forward with the drafting of principles 
to better protect children in international surrogacy arrangements. The meeting was hosted at the law firm Charles 
Russel Speechlys. This preparatory work will be discussed during a meeting at Verona University, May 2017 by a 
wider group of experts/observers including government representatives in an effort to advocate for appropriate 
regulation of International Surrogacy based on international standards. 
 
 
Best wishes 
 

 




